
 

 

LCO No. 2780     1 of 1 
 

General Assembly  Proposed Bill No. 6064  
January Session, 2025  LCO No. 2780 

 
 
Referred to Committee on GENERAL LAW  
 

 

Introduced by:  
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AN ACT REQUIRING PHARMACISTS TO RESPOND TO QUESTIONS 
ABOUT PRESCRIPTIONS FROM CONSUMERS WITHIN TWENTY-
FOUR HOURS. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That title 20 of the general statutes be amended to require a 1 

pharmacist to respond to questions from a consumer about 2 

prescriptions not later than twenty-four hours after a consumer contacts 3 

a pharmacist with such questions. 4 

Statement of Purpose:   
To require pharmacists to respond to consumer questions about 
prescriptions within twenty-four hours.  


